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From the President 
As you may know by now, Idaho is among those states with the worst problem with 
Covid infections in the country. Recently, the Governor declared that the entire state 
would move backward to Stage 2 until further notice. That prohibits all gatherings larger 
than 10 people. It would seem unlikely that this could change by the time of our 
scheduled January Membership meeting, given the recent rate of increasing infections 
and hospitalizations. As you know, throughout this past year, our club has consistently 
adhered to the local mandates in order to protect our members and to act as responsible 
citizens.  
For these reasons, the Board of Directors has voted to cancel our January Membership 
meeting, declaring this an emergency situation similar to our cancelled April Membership 
meeting. The Board regrets the need for this decision and I am sure that they and all of 
our members are hoping for improved conditions for our 2021 season. 
Let's all continue to protect ourselves and others. Have a great Holiday Season!  Ron W 
 

Voting 
As a result of the cancellation of the January Membership meeting, the club is left with 
two important decisions to be made. The Master Plan and the 2021 Schedule of Dues 
and Fees need to be approved in order to be able to proceed with setting the proposed 
2021 budget for membership approval at the April Membership meeting. 
Please review these two items, as we will be sending everyone ballots in December. 
Then, rather than an actual meeting in January, members will be sent year-end financial 
reports, Committee reports and a tally of voting results. 
 
 
Master Plan (copy attached) 
The 2021 Revised Master Plan was discussed in some detail at the October Membership 
meeting. As a result of those discussions and suggestions, the current Plan includes all 
of those changes. At that meeting, the members also voted to approve 2021 funding for 
the pool project and deck expansion portion of the plan. The purpose was to assure 
commitment for the project and to allow funds to be available, if needed, before the April 
budget votes. The Board has voted to approve the revised Plan for a vote of the 
members. 
As we know, with the removal of the old deck and pool and the arrival of the complete 
new pool assembly, there is much to be done next season. 
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Schedule of Fees and Dues (copy attached) 
The 2021 Schedule of Dues and Fees does not change from 2020, however if you have 
comments for 2021 please send to Cherie. The comments will be included with the ballot 
in December. 
 

2021 Internet on the Mountain 

The Century Link internet in the clubhouse will be for all to use.  

The Hughes net on the center bathroom will have a separate password and be used by 

members that pay a portion of the annual cost with their dues. If you are interested in 

using Hughes net or have questions, please email Cherie (cmsalz@gmail.com). 

 

!!!!!!The Editor would like to have a winter pictures from Idaho, Utah, Arizona, Texas, or 
wherever you are this winter……. I hear there is snow around the mountain already!. 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 


